
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Finance Department- Delinquent Accounts 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk 

THRU: Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Directo~ 

FROM: 1¢-Joanne Rodgers, Delinquent Accounts Specialist 

DATE: April 11, 2018 

RE: 2018 Liquor License Renewal- Hooligans Lodging & Saloon, Inc. 

The following business has brought their tax delinquencies in compliance according 
to borough policies. 

Please be advised that the Finance Department wishes to withdraw the objection 
to the renewal of the liquor license for Hooligans Lodging & Saloon, Inc. dba 
Hooked Alehouse & Grill, License #5477, as stated in the memo of April 5, 2018. 

Please forward a copy of the letter sent to AMCO for our records. Thank you for 
your consideration in this matter. 


